Share A Vision

Enriching the lives of individuals
with autism and other disabilities

Cape Clogs

Attn: Pam Irving

220 O'Connell Way #B
East Taunton, MA 02718

March 20, 2012
Dear Pam:

On behalf of children and adults with autism and other developmental disabilities, we thank you for your
generous support of our mission. The item that you donated will be raffled of f at our function on March 24,
2012. Your contribution helps insure that we will have a successful evening and your contribution goes a long
way to insure that these individuals will have experiences that will bring them joy and a sense of
accomplishment.

Thank you for your support of our organization. We are grateful for your interest and generosity. Please
visit our web site at www.shareavision.org.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Ott, CPA, CVA
Treasurer

Donation: Autism Clogs valued at $174.00.
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7211 éreen Valley Drive, Mentor, OH 44060
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